
 

Gunnebo security group has an annual turnover of MEUR 640 and 6,000 employees. We are 
suppliers of integrated security solutions for bank, retail and sites in need of high security 
protection. Our experience and presence make your world safer. 

 

PRESS RELEASE, April 14, 2010   

Gunnebo to publish its January-March interim report 
2010 Tuesday April 27, 2010 
 
Gunnebo Security Group will publish its January-March interim report 2010  
on Tuesday April 27 around 13.00 CET. 
 
The press release, which also includes the report, will be available on Gunnebo’s website 
immediately after publishing.  
 

Welcome to a Telephone Conference April 27 at 14.00 (CET) 
To participate in the conference, please sign up on the link below. When registering, you 
will receive phone number and password to the telephone conference: 
https://eventreg1.conferencing.com/webportal3/reg.html?Acc=720511&Conf=172451 
 

The agenda for the telephone conference will be as follows: 
 
13.55 Call in to the conference 
14.00 Review of the interim report by Gunnebo’s President and CEO  
                      Per Borgvall and CFO Hans af Sillén  
14.30  Questions and answers 
14.45 Closing of telephone conference 

 
Copies of the presentation will be available one hour before the telephone conference starts 
at www.gunnebo.com. From Gunnebo AB, President and CEO Per Borgvall, CFO Hans af 
Sillén and Communication Manager Karin Wallström will participate to the conference. 
 
A replay of the telephone conference is available until May 28, 2010 on  
+46 (0) 85052 03 33, with access code 863138. 

 

GUNNEBO AB (publ) 
Group Communications 

For further information, please contact:  

Karin Wallström, Communication Manager Gunnebo AB, tel. +46 31 83 68 06, mobile: 
+46 708 28 33 39, or e-mail karin.wallstrom@gunnebo.com  

www.gunnebo.com  

 


